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Tuesday 21st February 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Woodpeckers will visit the Francis Crick Institute on Friday 24th 
February as part of their work in Science. Apologies for the delay in 
sending this letter to you.  
 
Your children will need a healthy packed lunch and a snack on the day. 
No sugary drinks – just plenty of water. No crisps, sweets, chocolate 
or glass bottles please.  They will need comfortable walking shoes and 
clothing suitable for the weather. Please make sure that they have a 
raincoat/ umbrella if it is raining. We will return to school in time for 
pick up at 3.30.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Georgia Boyle and Craig Bestford 
Year 5 Teachers 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/

